1st to Professors:

Dear Dr. Richard W. Merritt, 
  
As a fellow scientist, you may already realize that Darwin's 200th birthday will occur on February 12th, 2009.  Our 'Darwin Day' project is a nonprofit organization designed to promote an International Celebration of Science and Humanity each year on, or near, Feb. 12th as we move towards 2009.  Darwin and the theory of evolution are being used as symbols of scientific progress, and our goal is to achieve a Global Celebration by 2009.  Currently, events are being registered on our Website for 2005. 
  
The purpose of this letter is to invite you to visit our website at http://darwinday.org  --   and then to consider joining many others in this constructive educational effort.  Our website offers extensive information to assist you in developing ideas for a 'celebration' that is suitable for your own unique circumstances.     
Supporters include prominent scientists, educators, philosophers, and writers such as: Patrick Bateson, Provost, Kings College, Cambridge; Edward O. Wilson, Harvard University; Richard Dawkins, Oxford University; Daniel C. Dennett, Tufts University; Steven Pinker, MIT; Helena Cronin, London School of Economics; Eugenie Scott, National Center for Science Education; Steve Jones, Univ. College London; and many others. We encourage you to join them and become an enthusiastic participant in this project.  To sign up quickly, register at http://darwinday.org/register/index.php . 

If you'd like to see some more whimsical activities related to Charles Darwin, try clicking on "What's New" on our navigation bar. 
  
Sincerely Yours, 
  
Robert J. (Bob) Stephens, Ph. D. 
Emeritus Director, Cell Biology Program,  
SRI International, formerly Stanford Research Institute. 
Chairman of the Board, Darwin Day Celebration, a Nonprofit Corp. 
http://darwinday.org    
PS If you do not want to receive additional e-mail from Darwin Day Celebration, simply reply to this e-mail at unsubscribe@darwinday.org.

------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

2nd (and last?) to professors:
Dear Dr. David T. Pierce: 
  
Just in case you've been too busy during the holiday season to plan an event to celebrate Science and Humanity, on or near Darwin's birthday, Feb. 12, 2005, we at 'DarwinDay.org' want to gently remind you that there is still time to participate.  If conditions do not permit a more elaborate celebration this year, those of you who are teaching in February could dedicate one of your lectures to the concept of Darwin Day.  DarwinDay.org promotes an international celebration of Science and Humanity in recognition of the enormous benefits that science has contributed to our world, and through our understanding of evolution, to the oneness of humanity. 
  
We invite you to visit our website DarwinDay.org, for additional information and for many additional suggestions on what others are doing to boost the cause of science.  In fact you might enjoy browsing events already registered for 2005 (at http://darwinday.org/dispevent/index.php ), or those from previous years.  Some universities have developed elaborate Darwin Day programs of their own and links to their Websites can be found on ours.  The information presented on these websites could be very helpful to you, as we all plan for a global celebration as we move towards Darwin's bicentennial birthday in 2009.   


Sincerely yours, 


Robert J. (Bob) Stephens Ph.D. 


P.S. If you do not want to receive additional e-mail from Darwin Day Celebration, simply reply to this e-mail at unsubscribe@darwinday.org.

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

To K-12 science people:

As a science educator, you may already realize that Darwin's 200th birthday will occur on February 12, 2009.  Our 'Darwin Day' project is a nonprofit organization designed to promote science education and at the same time develop an international celebration of Science and Humanity each year on, or near, Feb. 12.  Darwin and the theory of evolution are being used as symbols of scientific progress, and our goal is to achieve a Global Celebration by 2009.  Currently, events that teach about Darwin and evolution are being registered on our Web site for 2005.  
The purpose of this letter is to invite you to visit our Web site at http://darwinday.org  -- and then to consider joining many others in this constructive educational effort.  Our Web site offers basic information to assist you in developing ideas for a 'celebration' event that is suitable for your own circumstances.  In addition you can browse the events from previous years for many more ideas.   
  
Supporters include prominent scientists, educators, philosophers, and writers such as: Patrick Bateson, Provost, Kings College, Cambridge; Edward O. Wilson, Harvard University; Richard Dawkins, Oxford University; Daniel C. Dennett, Tufts University; Steven Pinker, Harvard University; Helena Cronin, London School of Economics; Eugenie Scott, National Center for Science Education; Steve Jones, Univ. College London; and many others.  We encourage you to join them and become an enthusiastic participant in this project.  To sign up quickly, register at http://darwinday.org/register/index.php . 

Sincerely Yours,   
Robert J. (Bob) Stephens, Ph. D. 
Emeritus Director, Cell Biology Program,  
SRI International, formerly Stanford Research Institute. 
Chairman of the Board, Darwin Day Celebration, a Nonprofit Corp. 
http://darwinday.org 
  
PS If you do not want to receive additional e-mail from Darwin Day Celebration, simply reply to this e-mail at unsubscribe@darwinday.org.

--------------------------------------- 

(A later version of the K-12 message, that went to most of the 28,000 teachers)

                                                            Re: Darwin Day Celebration 2006
                                                            Date: November 7, 2005 

Dear science educator: 
As we move closer to Darwin's bicentennial birthday on February 12, 2009, more and more classrooms, universities, libraries, museums, public and private groups are joining the annual international Darwin Day Celebration of Science and Humanity each year on February 12th!  If you have not previously participated we hope that 2006 will be the year you join in the fun and informal education.  Be sure to visit our website www.DarwinDay.org for extensive information that will help you plan your Darwin Day EVENT.  You can sign up there to become more informed and involved if you wish.
As a science educator you may be aware that recent studies by Dr. Jon Miller at Northwestern University in Chicago has shown that only 20 to 25% of Americans are familiar with scientific concepts and terminology and that most of the rest "don't have a clue."  In addition, Dr. Eugenie Scott, Director of the National Center for Science Education states that "We ignore public understanding of science at our peril." 
All of us who are science educators should recognize a significant responsibility to contribute to the improvement of this national failure by contributing some of our valuable time to the "informal" scientific education of our youth and the general public.  An important way to contribute is to have a local Darwin Day Celebration of Science and Humanity at each of our institutions and invite the general public to participate. 
Our Website www.DarwinDay.org contains material to assist you in the development of an EVENT that you will be proud of, at no cost to you.  So join with many others around the world in the Celebration of our most reliable knowledge system: verifiable scientific knowledge, so critical to our national future. 


Sincerely yours, 
Robert J. (Bob) Stephens, Ph.D.
Emeritus Director, Cell Biology Program,
SRI International (formerly Stanford Research Institute)
President, Darwin Day Celebration, a nonprofit, tax-deductible, 501(c)3 organization
http://www.DarwinDay.org 


P.S.  If you do not want to receive additional e-mail from Darwin Day Celebration at your current e-mail address, simply send an e-mail to Unsubscribe@DarwinDay.org, with a clear indication of which e-mail address to avoid. 

You can also send regular mail, with your e-mail identified clearly, to Darwin Day Celebration (Unsubscribe), 2682 Middlefield Rd, Ste. P, Redwood City, CA  94063.
